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Holiday Items at the 2017 Latimer Road Craft Fair.

WHAT YOU MISSED...  
At the October 23rd PAC meeting Ms. Harrison announced there will be a Fresh 
Grade Parent Night on November 6th to go over the reasons behind digital 
portfolios and ways to support your child’s learning using this software. The meeting 
will take place in the library at 6pm. Another meeting will be held later in November 
to discuss what Inclusive Education is and encourage parents to connect and share 
with other parents on the topic.

FUNDRAISING UPDATE 
The Entertainment Books team this year reported a $5400 profit and surpassed our 
goal for the year. Thank you to all who supported our kids by purchasing books!
We’ve created another new partnership in the community with Cobb’s Bread 
in Clayton Heights. By mentioning that you are a Latimer Road parent while 
purchasing, we will receive a kick back with your purchase! It’s a great way to support 
our school with very little effort.

Other fundraisers to watch out for this month are the Neufeld Farms fundraiser 
(cut off Nov. 14th), the Annual Latimer Road Craft Fair & Scholastic Book Fair and 
lastly the Grade 7’s Poinsettia fundraiser (Pick up Dec. 13th). See the “don’t forget” 
list for deadline info and important dates. For those of you interested the Purdy’s 
fundraiser will not be running this winter but will be picked back up in time for Easter.

A paper copy of the Neufeld Farms fundraiser order forms have been distributed. 
The PAC encourage parents to order Neufeld items online via Munchalunch rather 
than by cheque if possible. This is to streamline the process as all paper copies 
received will need to be entered online by parent volunteers before the order can be 
submitted.

Funds raised by PAC enhance the school experience for all our children. Monies 
go towards the purchase of necessary supplies for the classroom that are not covered 
by the district. This includes classroom technology, special events such as Pancake 
Breakfast and Sports Day, and so much more!

SCHOOL SPIRIT 
We are happy to announce the winners for our Jack O Lantern contest this year. 
Primary Grades: 1st Place Prize, Sophia Khudonogova Division 11. 2nd place prize, 
Damien Sinclair Division 17. 3rd place prize Ryan Porteous Division 11. 
Intermediate Grades: 1st Place Prize, Brandon Mussbacher Division 4. 2nd place 
prize, Sydney Mussbacher Division 6. 3rd place prize Dylan Martin Division 7.
1st Place Prizes were Fun Fair wristbands, 2nd Place prizes were $10 toward Book 
Fair and 3rd place prizes were a Halloween gift and trick or treat bag.
Happy November everyone. We hope to see many of you at the PAC meeting this 
month Nov 27 at 6:30pm in the library! 

TUESDAY NOV 6 
Fresh Grade Parent Night 
6pm in the Library 
Photo Retakes
WEDNESDAY NOV 7 
Primary Popcorn Day
THURSDAY NOV 8 
IST Teacher’s Cookie 
Fundraiser Deadline
FRIDAY NOV 9 
Pro-D Day (No School)
MONDAY NOV 12 
Remembrance Day 
(No School)
WEDNESDAY NOV 14 
Payment Deadline for Hot 
Lunch & Neufeld Orders 
Intermediate Popcorn Day
NOV 19-29 
Grade 7 Poinsettia Fundraiser
WEDNESDAY NOV 21 
Primary Popcorn Day 
Scholastic Book Fair Begins
THURSDAY NOV 22 
Treat Day (Cobbs Mini 
Cinnamon Buns)  
Inclusive Education 
Meeting 6pm
SATURDAY NOV 24 
Latimer Road Craft Fair 
10-2pm 
Last day of the Scholastic 
Book Fair
MONDAY NOV 26 
Neufeld Farms Delivery 
2pm, front of the school
TUESDAY NOV 27 
PAC meeting 
(6:30pm in the library)
WEDNESDAY NOV 28 
Intermediate Popcorn Day
FRIDAY NOV 30 
Hot Lunch (Pizza Hut)
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Callum | Div 15 | Ms. Wik | Student Recognition

STUDENT SUBMISSIONS

This is Callum. He is in Ms. Wik’s Montessori grades 1, 2, 3 class.

Callum is an outstanding student. He is consistently going out of his way to 
help his peers and his teacher. He is always kind and thinks about others. 

Callum leads with example in everything he does in our class. He is a true leader 
and deserves to be recognized of all of his kindness and hard work. This year is his 

final year in Ms. Wik’s class. It has been a pleasure teching him!


